Minutes

Regular Meeting

Walton City Council

April 1, 2019

There was no quorum.

Gillmore advised that an open meeting through email be conducted amongst the Governing Body to review Ordinance 336 regarding the new definition of beer.

The city clerk initiated the open meeting through email on April 11, 2019 with the attachment for the proposed Ord. 336. Governing Body: Mayor Barry Wentz; Council Members: Janet Wentz, Chris Deschner, Tony Wheeler, Debbie Robinson, and Jeremy Ashby; Attorney: Jim Gillmore was all included in the email.

Due to response Ord. 336 was **Approved as Presented** April 11, 2019